Basic government structure, planning and zoning, & economic development study committee

Meeting minutes Friday October 29, 2010 10:00 a.m. Present: Lynsey Weaver, Bob Weaver, Sharon
Cheslik, Kay McNitt, and John Mogush

Ttems covered:

1. Lynsey Weaver was able to come up with an absolutely great breakdown for representation of the urban
and unincorporated area using the latest data available. This is in the form of a colored map showing wards,
I note at the bottom the numbers in each ward as follows: ward 1 - 2,429; ward 2 - 2,514; ward 3 - 2,555;
ward 4 - 2,449; ward S - 2,413. Lynsey has both the same map for posting and a large one for use in the
presentation coming up. We must also give credit to the Delaware -Muncie Metropolitan Plan Commission
for their help and support to Lynsey in providing maps to reflect the data Lynsey is working with. I do
attach a copy of the map referenced.

2. Sharon reports she has issued her letter to the county as a follow up and confirmation of discussions with
Mr. Phil Taylor and Mr. Marwin Strong; both Pete Olson and Matt Ray reviewed the letter for input prior
to sending. Both agreed with its content. Sharon did a good job on this letter; I attach a copy for posting
also.

3. Kay gave us an update on various government structures from the research information and made copies
for the team. Kay also made copies for the Trustee, and the Township Board - these were passed out at the
last township board meeting. We also have copies for the task force members to be passed out on
November 9. This so we all have the same information to work from when we discuss government
structure.

4. Economic Development - there was a very productive meeting with Chris Bering, President of the
Economic Development Commission and Julie Bering - lot of good ideas. Meeting held Tuesday October
26.

Our next brief meeting - to prepare for the next public meeting will be Friday 11/5/10 at 10:00 a.m. at the

operations building.

Minutes by: John E. Mogush



